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Secure 
E-commerce 
Payment Solutions

Start accepting credit card 
payments online with our suite 
of Payment Express E-commerce 
Solutions.  

With over 15 years of experience 
in payment processing, Payment 
Express is the largest Payment 
Gateway in Australasia and is fully 
certifi ed as Visa AIS and Mastercard 
SDP (PCI DSS) Compliant, ensuring 
end-to-end accountability.  Our 
suite of solutions offer real time 
credit card processing solutions, 
without the risk of having to store 
sensitive credit card data.

If you’re looking for a payment 
partner that exceeds the latest 
security standards, and offers an 
easy to use and reliable payment 
solution then Payment Express 
delivers. 

Features
»  Accept online payments with our DPS   
 Hosted or Merchant Hosted Payment Pages

»  Accept Mail Order / Telephone Order   
 Payments with Payline

»  Process Large numbers of transactions in one  
 batch with our Batch Processor

»  Automate processing of regular credit card  
 payments with our Recurring Billing

»  Accept credit card payment via Interactive  
 Voice Response (IVR) with Telepay

Security
»  PCI DSS Compliant

»  3D Secure

»  CVV2 capture



DPS Hosted Payment Solution - PxPay
KEY FEATURES

» DPS hosts and manages the payment page in its PCI compliant data centre

» No DPS Software or SSL Certificate required by the merchant

» Processes payments in real-time

» Fully encrypted (128-bit security)

» Payment page look and feel customisable via an online wizard

» 3D Secure and CVV2 verification

» PCI DSS compliant - ensuring end to end accountability

» Integrates with leading shopping cart providers

Merchant Hosted Payment Solutions
KEY FEATURES

» Merchants need to have their own SSL certificate

» Payment page is managed and customised by the merchant

» Token billing capable

» Integrates with leading shopping cart providers

» Supports all transaction types and processes payments in real-time 

Batch Processor
KEY FEATURES

» Process large numbers of transactions quickly, easily  
 and in a PCI DSS compliant environment

» Uses 3DES encryption

» Supports tokenised payments for PCI compliance

» Fully encrypted (128-bit security)

Recurring Billing
KEY FEATURES

» Automate recurring transactions quickly, simply &  
 securely

» Eliminates the need to store sensitive credit card  
 data

» PCI DSS compliant storage of credit cards

Payline
KEY FEATURES

» Browser-based application used to process credit   
 card transactions manually - ideal for MOTO    
 transactions

» Process refunds and set up recurring payments

» Generates intelligent reports to aid with    
 reconciliation and business intelligence

Telepay
KEY FEATURES

» Payment Express’s fully automated IVR payment   
 system

» PCI DSS certified

» Configured to business model requirements, with    
 customisable call scripts, functions & prompts
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